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RFA Responds to Stepped Up RFS Attacks
Comments from RFA CEO Bob Dinneen
 
Less than two weeks after the Environmental Protection Agency denied a petition to waive the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS), the oil and retail food industries are renewing and increasing attacks on the law. Renewable Fuels Association (RFA) president and CEO Bob Dinneen comments on the actions taken by the American Petroleum Institute and the National Council of Chain Restaurants this week.
 
Ethanol Report on Increased RFS Attacks 5:59
 
The report is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio files, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 850-780-6617. Links to separate sound bites from the interview can be found below.
--------------
Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen says they were expecting renewed attacks on the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS) after EPA denied the waiver request on November 14.
Dinneen-1 :31
Dinneen rejects results of the study released this week by the National Council of Chain Restaurants that the RFS is driving up food costs.
Dinneen-2 :52
Critics of the study also note that it only looks at the impact of corn prices on the price of food.
Dinneen-3 :30
Dinneen says the success of the RFS and the approval of E15 for the market are both making the oil industry very nervous as they see what is coming down the road with next generation biofuels.
Dinneen-4 :34
The American Petroleum Institute argued this week that the RFS should be eliminated because of the current boom in domestic oil and natural gas development, which Dinneen says has its own environmental issues.
Dinneen-5 :37
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